

TOWN OF GRAFTON

Board of Sewer Commissioners
Grafton Memorial Municipal Center
30 PROVIDENCE ROAD
GRAFTON, MASSACHUSETTS 01519
(508) 839-5335 • FAX (508) 839-4602
www.grafton-ma.gov

May 7, 2018

The Board of Sewer Commissioners announces the need to increase the current sewer use rate. The rate for the four (4) quarters of FY19 which starts July 1, 2018 will increase from \$9.00 per thousand gallons to \$9.50 per thousand gallons. The new rate will increase the average quarterly sewer use charge approximately \$10.00.

The rate increase is needed to cover the costs associated with the operation and maintenance of the wastewater treatment and collection system and the debit service for the treatment plant and pump station improvement projects.

If you have any questions or comments please contact the Wastewater Treatment Facility @ 508-839-8526 or the Sewer Department Office @ 508-839-5335 x 1185.